
    DHT Holdings, Inc. announces the appointment of Joseph H. 
                 Pyne to its Board of Directors 
 
HAMILTON, Bermuda, Sept. 1, 2015 (GLOBE NEWSWIRE) -- DHT Holdings, Inc. 
(NYSE:DHT) ("DHT" or the "Company") today announced that it has 
appointed Joseph H. Pyne to its board of directors. The appointment of 
Mr. Pyne as a director expands the board from three to four independent 
directors. Mr. Erik Lind, Chairman of DHT says: "We are very pleased to 
have Joe join the DHT board of directors. His commercial and 
operational experience and longstanding insight into the US capital 
markets are all expected to significantly augment the workings of the 
board to the benefit of DHT" 
 
Mr. Pyne, age 67, is the Executive Chairman of Kirby Corporation and 
served as the Chief Executive Officer of the company from 1995 to April 
29, 2014. Mr. Pyne served as Executive Vice President from 1992 to 1995 
and also served as President of Kirby Inland Marine, LP, Kirby Corp.'s 
principal transportation subsidiary, from 1984 to November 1999. He 
served at Northrop Services, Inc. and served as an Officer in the Navy. 
He has been Executive Chairman of Kirby Corporation since April 2013 
and its Director since 1988. He served as a Member of Advisory Board at 
Ocean Energy Institute. Mr. Pyne holds a degree in Liberal Arts from 
the University of North Carolina. Mr. Pyne is a resident and citizen of 
the US. 
 
About DHT Holdings, Inc. 
 
DHT is an independent crude oil tanker company. Our fleet trades 
internationally and consists of crude oil tankers in the VLCC, Suezmax 
and Aframax segments. We operate through our integrated management 
companies in Oslo, Norway and Singapore. You shall recognize us by our 
business approach with an experienced organization with focus on first 
rate operations and customer service, quality ships built at quality 
shipyards, prudent capital structure with robust cash break even levels 
to accommodate staying power through the business cycles, a combination 
of market exposure and fixed income contracts for our fleet and a 
transparent corporate structure maintaining a high level of integrity 
and good governance. For further information: www.dhtankers.com. 
 
Forward Looking Statements 
 
This press release contains certain forward-looking statements and 
information relating to the Company that are based on beliefs of the 
Company's management as well as assumptions, expectations, projections, 

http://www.dhtankers.com/


intentions and beliefs about future events, in particular regarding 
dividends (including our dividend plans, timing and the amount and 
growth of any dividends), daily charter rates, vessel utilization, the 
future number of newbuilding deliveries, oil prices and seasonal 
fluctuations in vessel supply and demand. When used in this document, 
words such as "believe," "intend," "anticipate," "estimate," "project," 
"forecast," "plan," "potential," "will," "may," "should" and "expect" 
and similar expressions are intended to identify forward-looking 
statements but are not the exclusive means of identifying such 
statements. These statements reflect the Company's current views with 
respect to future events and are based on assumptions and subject to 
risks and uncertainties. Given these uncertainties, you should not 
place undue reliance on these forward-looking statements. These 
forward-looking statements represent the Company's estimates and 
assumptions only as of the date of this press release and are not 
intended to give any assurance as to future results. For a detailed 
discussion of the risk factors that might cause future results to 
differ, please refer to the Company's Annual Report on Form 20-F, filed 
with the Securities and Exchange Commission on March 19, 2015. 
 
The Company undertakes no obligation to publicly update or revise any 
forward-looking statements contained in this press release, whether as 
a result of new information, future events or otherwise, except as 
required by law. In light of these risks, uncertainties and 
assumptions, the forward-looking events discussed in this press release 
might not occur, and the Company's actual results could differ 
materially from those anticipated in these forward-looking statements. 
 
CONTACT: 
Erik A. Lind, Chairman of the Board 
Phone: +44 207 518 6751 
E-mail: erik.lind@tuftonoceanic.com 
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